
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

TO:  ALL MEDIA 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE: 22 NOVEMBER 2023 

 

GAUTENG’S SECOND QUARTER CRIME STATS & METRO POLICE PERFORMANCE  

 

The Gauteng Police Commissioner, Lieutenant-General Elias Mawela will on Thursday, 

23 November 2023 brief Members of the Provincial Legislature on the Province’s 

crime statistics for the second quarter of the 2023/24 financial year. 

 

Lieutenant General Mawela’s report will largely focus on Gauteng’s crime statistics in 

the period: July to September 2023. 

 

The various Metro Police Departments in the Province will also appear before the 

Portfolio Committee on Community Safety to present their performance reports for the 

1st Quarter of their current financial year. 

 

The briefing will be conducted as follows: 

Date:  Thursday, 23 November 2023 

Time:  10h00 

Venue:  The Parktonian Hotel (Braamfonten) 
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PORTFOLIO COMMITTEE ON COMMUNITY SAFETY, HONOURABLE BANDILE 
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For interview requests with the Chairperson of the Portfolio Committee please 

contact: Mr Thebe Khumalo on 072 266 1021 email: TKhumalo@gpl.gov.za 
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